
This was EUROGUSS 2024

Dear business partners,

From 16/01/2024 to 18/01/2024, the international die casting 
industry met in Nuremberg. More than 640 exhibitors 
presented the latest technology and interesting solutions 
for the current challenges of our time.

Of course, the FRECH die casting power family could not be 
mussing. With our group members Robamat, Meltec, VDS, 
Spesima and FRECH-ZPF, we were able to Welcome our visitors 
to the world of die casting technology in all its facets. Specia-
lists from each area were on hand to answer all questions.

A special highlight was our live casting cell, which consisted 
of a FRECH Hot Chamber Die Casting Machine W80 Zn-RC 
with cell components from the FRECH Group. For the first time 
in history of EUROGUSS, live production took place at the 
trade fair.

We are certain that we have opened up a new tradition.
Speaking of opening: Did you take one of the almost 15,000 
give-aways produced, the FRECH bottle opener, with you 
from the tradefair? If not, it will be waiting for you on your 
next visit to our headquarters.

We are particularly proud to be a KnowlegdePartner of 
EUROGUSS. Our answer to the controversial question 
„Are we casting the future in Germany“ is: 
We are casting the future in Germany!

With the Students Day, where we were able to invite over 
180 students and vocational school students to the trade fair, 
we were able to present the world of die casting and bring it 
to a number of schools and universities throughout Germany.
The rousing presentations in the Speakers Corner and the 
organisation of the “Druckgusstag” round off our role as 
a knowledge provider.

We are very grateful to be able to actively shape the world 
of die casting together with you, dear business partners.
We look forward to the future.

Your FRECH die casting power family.

This is the FRECH Power Family!


